
 

Miss King’s May Newsletter 
 
Important Dates:          
May 2nd is the last day to sign up for the field trip to 
Little Rock to visit the Capitol and Bill Clinton 
Library.  

•  
• May 7th is the day we go on the field trip. 

We will be leaving the school at 6:30 AM. 
• May 14th will be the bake sale day from 

3:30-6:30 PM. We will be raising money 
for our Student Council.  

• May 30th is the last day of school!!!  
• Report cards will be sent out or you can 

pick them up from the school starting 
Monday, June 3rd.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
End of Year Assignments: 

Ø Ratio Test—Friday, May 3rd  
Ø Number System Test—May 17th  
Ø Final Project over Geometry Unit—May 22nd  

 

 
May Birthdays 
May 3rd—Anna Reeder 

May 14th—James Nelson 
May 16th—Thomas Montgomery 

May 23rd—Kyler Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for a wonderful year!! 
 
 

 
 

 
   Katy King 

Middle School 
6th Grade 

katy.king@smail.astate.edu  

Student of the Month: Lily Piper 
is the Student of the Month for 
May!! Lily did an exceptional job 
during our state testing a few 
weeks ago and she helped her 
classmates that were struggling 
with math problems last week! I’m 
so proud of you, Lily!! 
 

 

Canned Goods Food Drive 
 Over the course of this year, the boys 
and girls in my class have been having a 
competition to see who could bring in the most 
canned goods. I recorded the amounts after 
every nine weeks and then the total. I told them 
at the beginning of the year that the winner 
would receive a pizza party!! And the winner 
is…. GIRLS!! 
 1st  2nd  3rd  4th  Total 
Boys 27 34 15 22 98 
Girls 18 25 41 28 112 
Total 45 59 56 50 210 

 
 
 


